
Sr 
No

Name Age Office / 
Institute

Merit 
Score

Diffic
ult 
Area

Status Curren
tly 
isolate
d post

Retirin
g in 
One 
Year

Joining 
Date

Years Of 
Service in 
Current 
Office / 
Institute
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Years Of 
Service 
In DVET

Nature 
of 
posting

Reason For 
Transfer

1st Level 
Approver(JtDir/De
sk2/Desk4

Remarks 1st Level 
Recommendation

Post With Trade:   Group Instructor  (  N/A  )  1.

1. PRAMODKUMAR 
MAROTRAO 
BHALERAO

53.0
877

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
KARANJA LAD, TAL: 
KARANJA LAD, 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
07, 
2018

7 28 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

2. SANJAY WAMANRAO 
BODADE

52.2
685

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
SHEGAON, TAL: 
SHEGAON, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
29, 
2022

2 28 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

3. PRADIP RAMDAS 
PARALIKAR

57.5
397

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
WASHIM, TAL: 
WASHIM, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No YesDec 
31, 
2022

2 32 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

4. CHANDRASHEKHAR 
DAMODARRAO 
SHELKE

45.0
027

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOLA, 
TAL: AKOLA, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
04, 
2019

6 19 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

5. SHRIKRISHNA 
ASARAM REVASKAR

54.8
493

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, GUNJ, 
TAL: MAHAGAON, 
DIST: YAVATMAL

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoSep 
05, 
2019

6 29 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

6. SADANAND 
VISHWANATH 
GAWANDE

48.5
699

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MOZARI, TAL: 
TIOSA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
23, 
2022

2 16 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

7. Gautam Mahadeorao 
Ramteke

55.0
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
ACHALPUR, TAL: 
ACHALPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
31, 
2022

2 28 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 
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8. YOGESHWAR 
SAHEBRAO GHUGE

51.5
205

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(WOMAN), 
AMRAVATI, TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
05, 
2023

2 15 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

9. SUNIL TULSHIRAM 
BHAWANE

50.2
877

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOT, 
TAL: AKOT, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
29, 
2022

2 28 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

10. SANJAY LAXMAN 
MARSETWAR

50.1
726

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
12, 
2022

3 14 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

11. DILIP ONKARRAO 
DESHMUKH

56.1
699

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
24, 
2023

2 32 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is vacant

Post With Trade:   Junior Surveyor cum Junior Apprenticeship Adviser (Tech.)  (  N/A  )  2.

1. MEGHSHAM 
DNYANESHWAR GITE

33.1
342

Btri Buldana, c/o 
Government 
Industrial Training 
Institute, Buldana

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
27, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Required is 
workig institute

Post With Trade:   Assistant Lecturer  (  N/A  )  3.

1. ASHOK AMARSING 
MALVE

43.7
781

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, (TRIBAL 
ASHRAM SHALA), 
SUSARDA, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
20, 
2021

4 13 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

2. JAYASHRI 
ASHOKKUMAR 
GANGANE

43.3
726

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, (TRIBAL 
ASHRAM SHALA), 
CHIKHALI, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoNov 
01, 
2023

2 17 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Architectural Assistant - CTS  )  4.
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1. MANOJ DEVIDAS 
AGHAM

50.3
425

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOLA, 
TAL: AKOLA, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJan 
20, 
2024

1 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Wrong Profile 
information on HRMS

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Basic Cosmetology - CTS  )  5.

1. REKHA ANGADRAO 
BHOSALE

32.8
63

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, WANI, 
TAL: WANI, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
01, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

2. VAISHALI 
PANJABRAO 
DESHMUKH

49.6
356

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), ARNI, 
TAL: ARNI, DIST: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
02, 
2021

4 26 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

3. APARNA JAGDISH 
MORE

51.1
068

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
KALAMB, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
14, 
2022

3 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

4. MINAKSHI 
SUDHAKAR THOSAR

42 GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, DIGRAS, 
TAL: DIGRAS, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
02, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is  availble

5. GEETA HEMANT 
BARHATE

54.4
959

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
DHAMANGAON 
RAILWAY, TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
15, 
2024

1 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is availble

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Computer Hardware & Network Maintenance  - CTS  )  6.

1. YOGESHKUMAR 
DADARAO KALE

40.1
699

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, WANI, 
TAL: WANI, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJul 26, 
2011

14 14 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Post not available - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Computer Operator and Programming Assistant - CTS  )  7.
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1. NITIN NARAYANRAO 
JAISWAL

44.0
438

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
DHAMANGAON 
RAILWAY, TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoApr 
12, 
2023

2 14 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Post not available - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Dress Making - CTS  )  8.

1. VIJAYA 
VITHTHALRAO 
POTKAR

48.4
74

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, WANI, 
TAL: WANI, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJan 
06, 
2024

1 11 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Widow / Separated - 

2. Shaikh Zeenat Khadir 34.0
74

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
WARUD, TAL: 
WARUD, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
03, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Electrician - CTS  )  9.

1. Resham Rameshrao 
Wandile

35.0
603

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
KARANJA LAD, TAL: 
KARANJA LAD, 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
16, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available 
cerficate is rejected

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Electronics Mechanic - CTS  )  10.

1. DARSHANA DEVIDAS 
ATRAM

32.2
63

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MALEGAON, TAL: 
MALEGAON, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
05, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available 
certificate is rejected

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Fitter - CTS  )  11.

1. JANRAO SHAMRAO 
WANKHADE

54.0
575

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
BABHULGAON, TAL: 
BABHULGAON, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
23, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available
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2. GAJANAN RAJARAM 
AHIR

51.5
315

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
SANGRAMPUR, 
TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
20, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

3. SUNIL NAMDEO 
LAHUDKAR

52 GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MALKAPUR, TAL: 
MALKAPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
16, 
2023

2 28 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

4. SWAPNIL 
PANDHARINATH 
AGHAO

32.5
945

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
20, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

5. PRAFULL 
PURUSHOTTAM 
HEDAU

30.5
479

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
MAREGAON, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoApr 
03, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

6. PRAMOD 
KASHINATH WARKAD

42.1
123

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
CHANDUR 
RAILWAY, TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
21, 
2021

4 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

7. SONALI RANJITSING 
RAGHUWANSHI

34 GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
WARUD, TAL: 
WARUD, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
01, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available 
certificate is rejected

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Information & Communication Technology System Maintenance (Old Name - 12.

1. GANESH HARIBHAU 
LANJUDKAR

50.7
123

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
AMRAVATI, TAL: 
AMRAVATI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
22, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Pati-Patni Ekatrikaran - 
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2. SANJAY ARJUNRAO 
KATPALLIWAR

54.5
589

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), DHARNI, 
TAL: DHARNI, DIST: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoSep 
21, 
2021

4 26 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

3. DEEPAK PRATAPJI 
MEHTA

56.0
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
12, 
2019

6 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is availble 

4. VAISHALI DEEPAK 
KALE

51.1
479

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
ACHALPUR, TAL: 
ACHALPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJul 01, 
2019

6 17 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Widow / Separated - 

5. RAJENDRA 
SHANKARRAO 
KINAGE

48.4
493

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
ACHALPUR, TAL: 
ACHALPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
22, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Machinist - CTS  )  13.

1. PURUSHOTTAM 
RAJARAM RAUT

57.0
219

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MOZARI, TAL: 
TIOSA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
23, 
2023

2 28 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Mechanic Machine Tools Maintenance - CTS  )  14.

1. SURENDRA 
DADARAOJI TATTE

54.7
315

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOLA, 
TAL: AKOLA, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
07, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Mechanic Motor Vehicle - CTS  )  15.

1. ANAND DATTATRAY 
KUMBHARE

54.4
384

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
UMARKHED, TAL: 
UMARKHED, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
18, 
2015

10 27 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Adhisankhya 
Employee (Caste Validity 
problem)
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Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Mechanic Tractor - CTS  )  16.

1. RAHUL AMRUTRAO 
SADAR

50.1
973

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOT, 
TAL: AKOT, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
21, 
2023

2 11 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Painter General - CTS  )  17.

1. SHARAD 
HIMMATRAO 
SHELURKAR

48.6
685

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
AMRAVATI, TAL: 
AMRAVATI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
27, 
2023

2 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Plumber - CTS  )  18.

1. SHRIDHAR 
MANOHAR METKAR

54.9
178

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOT, 
TAL: AKOT, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
08, 
2019

6 13 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

2. GAJANAN 
DATTATRAY 
BHAMBURKAR

49.1
315

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
SANGRAMPUR, 
TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoSep 
01, 
2023

2 24 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is Available

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Secretarial Practice (English) - CTS  )  19.

1. VINOD 
MADHUKARRAO 
WERULKAR

54.0
521

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(WOMAN), AKOLA, 
TAL: AKOLA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
16, 
2023

2 27 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Sewing Technology - CTS  )  20.

1. SAVITRI VIJAY 
DESHMUKH

55.0
411

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, AKOLA, 
TAL: AKOLA, DIST: 
AKOLA

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
13, 
2021

4 27 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is availbe
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2. SHEETAL JAYANT 
DESHMUKH

44.3
041

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
CHANDUR BAZAR, 
TAL: CHANDUR 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJan 
17, 
2024

1 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

3. ARUNA ANIL GHUTE 55.5
507

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), DHARNI, 
TAL: DHARNI, DIST: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
23, 
2023

2 26 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

4. RATNAMALA 
MADHAO 
ARDHAPURKAR

49.5
014

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
PANDHARKAWADA,

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
22, 
2023

2 11 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

5. Vaishali Tulshiram 
Thorat

39.4
795

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
AMRAVATI, TAL: 
AMRAVATI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
07, 
2019

6 16 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Pati-Patni Ekatrikaran - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Turner - CTS  )  21.

1. NITIN RAMRAO 
KANNAKE

34.8
822

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
KHAMGAON, TAL: 
KHAMGAON, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
16, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available 
certificate is rejected

2. MANOHAR 
MAHADEVRAO 
GULHANE

56.0
384

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MORSHI, TAL: 
MORSHI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
23, 
2023

2 26 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Welder - CTS  )  22.

1. MAHENDRA 
RAMDAS INGOLE

44.9
233

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
14, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Not due for transfer 
because of less 
duration - 
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2. AKASH RAMESH 
SONONE

24.6
74

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
PANDHARKAWADA,

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJan 
29, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

3. MUNIR RAJJAK 
SHAIKH

54.0
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, WANI, 
TAL: WANI, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
20, 
2019

6 26 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor  (  Wireman - CTS  )  23.

1. MEGHA PRASHANT 
CHARTHAL

50.9
425

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
WARUD, TAL: 
WARUD, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoAug 
24, 
2020

5 17 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Pati-Patni Ekatrikaran - 

2. GANESH 
GANPATRAO FUTANE

37.0
63

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
PANDHARKAWADA,

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
14, 
2024

1 1 Tempora
ry 
Adjustm
ent

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Not due for transfer 
because of less 
duration - 

3. MOHAN ARVIND 
CHITARE

49.9
753

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MOTALA, TAL: 
MOTALA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
03, 
2023

2 26 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

Post With Trade:   Craft Instructor (COPA)  (  N/A  )  24.

1. SEEMA SUDHIR 
PATBAGE

49.3
178

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
03, 
2023

2 21 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Post not available - 

Post With Trade:   Mathematics cum Drawing Instructor  (  N/A  )  25.

1. DILIP KHUSHALRAO 
PADHAL

36.9
041

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoDec 
23, 
2022

2 7 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available
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2. JAYASHRI DEEPAK 
PAWAR

48.1
205

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
KHAMGAON, TAL: 
KHAMGAON, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
13, 
2024

1 22 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is available

Post With Trade:   Head Clerk  (  N/A  )  26.

1. PANKAJ GOMAJI 
LONARE

44.5
562

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
MAREGAON, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
10, 
2023

2 17 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

2. DINESH RAMBHAU 
MALWAR

53.8
274

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MURTIJAPUR, TAL: 
MURTIJAPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
10, 
2023

2 28 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

3. MADHUKAR 
SHIVRAMJI DAKHODE

53.7
315

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
DARWHA, TAL: 
DARWHA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
01, 
2023

2 35 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is Availble

4. ASHOK RAMDASJI 
TAMBAKHE

52.8
356

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MOZARI, TAL: 
TIOSA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMay 
31, 
2023

2 28 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Illness of Husband/ 
Wife/ Children/ 
Dependent 
Parents/[Dependent In 
Laws -only for women 

5. PADMA 
HEMANTRAO 
LANDGE

53.8
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
BHATKULI, TAL: 
BHATKULI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
01, 
2023

2 2 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Widow / Separated - 

6. RAVI PANDURANGJI 
SHELOKAR

56.5
151

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
DHAMANGAON 
RAILWAY, TAL: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
06, 
2023

2 23 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

Post With Trade:   Storekeeper - Class III NonTeaching  (  N/A  )  27.
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1. AJAY BHANUDAS 
BOCHE

43.6
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
ACHALPUR, TAL: 
ACHALPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
24, 
2023

2 14 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

2. VILAS 
MADHUKARRAO 
DHAMANKAR

56.4
795

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
MURTIJAPUR, TAL: 
MURTIJAPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
07, 
2024

1 28 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee with Illness - 

Post With Trade:   Hostel Superintendent  (  N/A  )  28.

1. AMOL BABANRAO 
MHASKE

42.4
658

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
CHIKHALDARA, 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
21, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Special project 
requirement - 

Post With Trade:   Senior Clerk  (  N/A  )  29.

1. RAJU SHESHARAO 
MUNDHE

35.2
685

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
CHIKHALI, TAL: 
CHIKHALI, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoJun 
06, 
2023

2 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

2. ATUL BABUSING 
JADHAO

38.0
137

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
PANDHARKAWADA,

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJul 05, 
2023

2 7 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Single Working 
Employee required in 
working institute

3. NANDALAL SHRIPAT 
JAGTAP

54.0
082

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
(ADIVASI), 
MAREGAON, TAL: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
14, 
2022

3 29 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is avaialble

4. ABHIMAN TUKARAM 
GAWAI

52.1
315

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
UMARKHED, TAL: 
UMARKHED, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
13, 
2023

2 19 Promoti
on

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 
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5. GOVIND YASHWANT 
SHINDE

38.9
096

GOVT. TECHNICAL 
HIGH SCHOOL 
CENTER SADOBA 
SAWLI TQ. ARNI, 
DIST. YAVATMAL

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoJan 
17, 
2024

1 14 Transfer Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Employee With 
Disability - 

6. ARUNA 
RAMKRUSHNA TAYDE

39.3
726

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
ACHALPUR, TAL: 
ACHALPUR, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
07, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Required in 
Working Institute

7. DHAMMANANDA 
VITTHALRAO JIWANE

41.5
452

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, ZARI-
JAMANI, TAL: ZARI-
JAMANI, DIST: 

NA Yes Due for 
Transfer

No NoFeb 
01, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Single is post is 
filled so required in 
current institute

8. PRAPHUL DEVIDAS 
CHAWHAN

40.3
836

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
DARWHA, TAL: 
DARWHA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoSep 
15, 
2023

2 8 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is  availble

9. SONALI GANESH 
UBARHANDE

36.6 GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, 
NANDURA, TAL: 
NANDURA, DIST: 

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
16, 
2024

1 1 Nominat
ion

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

acceptedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Post is  available

10. SACHIN NATTHU 
RATHOD

27.5
068

GOVERNMENT 
INDUSTRIAL 
TRAINING 
INSTITUTE, DIGRAS, 
TAL: DIGRAS, DIST: 
YAVATMAL

NA No Due for 
Transfer

No NoMar 
09, 
2024

1 1 Direct 
Recruit
ment

Employee 
Requested for 
transfer

rejectedRequest 
Transfer

Other than above reason 
if any - Required in 
working institute

81
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